
Recital Information Sheet for (Little Kid) Parents 
 

Recital Tickets, DVD, Blu-Rays, Tights, Shoes, etc. are now on sale.  Please be sure to get everything you need 
before our last day of dance, which is Thursday, May 24th. 

 
Picture Day is Tuesday, May 29th—See PICTURE SCHEDULE for exact times. 

Please bring your filled out order form with you along with payment. 
 

Dress Rehearsal for 2-year olds-2nd graders (Little Kids) is Saturday, June 2nd from 9am-12.  
Please bring your child in their costume; hair and make-up ready to go at about 8:50.  You will 
enter in door #11 and change into their dance shoes before entering DANCER DROP-OFF (which 
is the choir room right when you enter the school).  Make sure your dancer has a good breakfast 
and a bathroom visit before dropping them off.  You will be free to leave but we ask that you be 
back to the school around 11:15 in case we finish up early.  Once the rehearsal is finished, enter 
the auditorium through one set of doors, grab your dancer off stage and exit through a different 

set of doors. 
 

The Pink Recital is on Sunday, June 3rd at 10:30.  Please drop your child at DANCER DROP-OFF 
at 10:00 and be sure to change into their dance shoes.  At that time you will be able to purchase 
a bouquet of flowers from Linda “The Flower Lady” for $5-$15.  This is not mandatory, just an 

added convenience for you if you’re interested. 
 

If you need additional tickets, they will be available for cash or check at the TICKET TABLE. 
 

You will then be able to enter the auditorium WITH your tickets.  Please remember that there is  
NO FLASH PHOTOGRAPHY or VIDEOTAPING THE SHOW.  Please respect these rules.  If you choose, 

you can purchase a DVD or BLU-RAY at the recital or up to one week after the show. 
 

The recital should be around 1.5 hours with an intermission and the dancers will be on stage with us the whole 
time so they too are able to watch the recital.  We will be selling snacks and drinks.  Please be sure to throw 

away all of your trash, do not use the floor as your garbage can. 
 

Once the recital is finished, family and friends are invited to come up on stage to take pictures and mingle 
around.  Please be sure to check for any belongings and dispose of any of your trash.  There are more recitals 

after the Pink show and we would like it nice and neat for everyone. 
 

Recital Pictures and DVDs will be available for pick up at NSDS in early July.  Watch for an email 
as well as postings on Facebook and instagram. 

 
The Fun Before the 4th Parade is Saturday, June 30th.  Please wear a costume of your choice, no tights, or 

dance shoes, plenty of sunscreen, a hat, and a water bottle.  Meet us at our float near the Weyenberg Library 
at 10:15.  Watch for the full PARADE EMAIL with more info. 

 
Summer Dance classes start July 9th and run for 5 weeks.  Registration is open. 

 
Registration for Fall Dance is also open.  The first day of classes will be Tuesday, September 4th. 


